
 

 

  
 
 
Monday 10th May 2021 
 
 
This week in Reception 
This week we will be continuing our learning about Farm Animals. 
 

 
Phonic focus for this week 
This week we will continue phase 4, reading and spelling CVCC words and high 
frequency words. We will learn the tricky words ‘were’, ’there’, ‘little’, ‘one’. 

 
English and Topic 
We will be continuing our information books about farm animals. The children will be 
encouraged to write more than one sentence using school writing, clear finger spaces and full 
stops.  
 
Maths 

This week will be recapping positional language and giving directions.  

 
What can you do at home? 

1. Please practise reading and writing the high frequency words.  

2. Practise reading and writing phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs 

3. Please listen to/read with your child daily. Please keep this in their book 
bags each day as we use these daily. Bugclub books have been 
uploaded for the new week. Please ensure that you access these along 
with their physical reading books. 

4. Practise doubling numbers up to 10 using objects and sharing up to 20 
objects into two groups.   

5. Share information books and practise finding information. Can your child use the contents 
page?  

6. Practise sentence writing. Find a picture of anything that interests your child in a magazine or 
on the internet and ask your child to write about it. Try to do this 2 or 3 times a week.   

 
 

Action points 

★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 
★PE will be on Monday afternoon as usual. 
★ Please collect old newspaper, tissue paper and craft materials for junk modelling and our 
creative activities. 
★Please remember to leave reading books in book bags. These will be collected on Thursday 
morning as usual. 
★We will be planting our bean plants into our large garden beds this week as they are out growing 
their small pots. If you would prefer to keep your child’s plant, please let us know and we will send 
it home. We are looking forward to enjoying our vegetables soon! 
 

If you have any concerns please feel free to come and chat to one of us. 
 
 
 Reception Team. 


